
Nursery Autumn 1 
Message from the class teachers:
Welcome to Lakeside nursery! We hope you have had a wonderful summer and 
are ready to learn lots of fantastic things this year! We are looking forward to our 
first half term by immersing ourselves in our ASPIRE curriculum topic, ‘Nursery 
Rhymes’! 

An overview of learning this half term

This half-term the children will be learning 6 new nursery rhymes. We will 
be acting these out and having props to support us whilst having a sing 
song. The children will learn where everything lives in their new class, meet 
new friends and will be working hard on their personal, social and emotional 
development. The children will enjoy having daily phonics sessions, starting 
with phase 1, they will have maths sessions and physical development 
sessions which will support them with their early writing skills. The children 
will go outside on ‘weather walks’ and explore the changes in weather and 
seasons. 

Meet the Team 
Key dates this half term:

Tuesday 1st October -
breakfast/snack with a book.

Friday 25th October – break up for 
half term. 

Monday 4th November – INSET 

Tuesday 5th November – return to 
school 

Miss McCutcheon – EYFS 
Lead and Class teacher

Miss Williams – Class 
teacher

Miss Cumpstone -
TA

Mrs Dickson - TA


